
Meetings in August 
Public Hearing re Proposed Zoning Bylaw 
August 8, at 7:00pm in the Community Hall 
Committee of the Whole - CANCELLED 

August 2, at 9:00am in the Council Chambers 

Harbour Advisory Group 

August 4, at 7:00pm at The Harbour Office  

Regular Meeting of Council 

August 9, at 7:00pm in the Council Chambers 

portmcneill.ca for more details 

Town Office Hours  
OPEN: 9:00am-5:00pm, Monday to Friday 

Phone: 250-956-3111 
For emergencies after hours call 250-956-4521      

The Town Office will be closed August 1, 2022 
 

Harbour Office & Info Center Hours  
OPEN: 9:00am-5:00pm, Monday to Friday 

Phone: 250-956-3881 
For emergencies after hours call 250-974-8499 

The Harbour Office will be closed August 1, 2022 

 
 

Town Log 2022 

Director – Emergency Support Services (ESSD) Volunteer Position 
The Town of Port McNeill is seeking a motivated individual for the volunteer  

position of Emergency Support Services Director (ESSD). 

Emergency Support Services (ESS) is a provincial program that provides 

 services to those individuals who are displaced from their homes due to an 
emergency. The program provides 72 hours of services such as shelter, food 

and clothing. The Emergency Support Services Director (ESSD) is responsible 
for the planning, development, implementation, and management of an ESS  

program and the recruitment of volunteers to enable the community to respond 
quickly and effectively in providing essential services to evacuees and  

responders affected by an emergency or disaster. The ESSD reports to the 
Emergency Program Coordinator (EPC) and works with Emergency  

Management BC (EMBC) as well as Public Works employees. Completion of 
basic training through online and in person courses and a criminal record check  

are requirements of the role.  

To apply for this position, please submit a detailed resume and cover letter 
to reception@portmcneill.ca 

 

For information regarding garbage and 
recycling pick-up please call Fox’s  

Disposal  at 250-949-6306 

Coming together is a beginning; keeping together is 
progress; Working together is SUCCESS   

- Henry Ford 

 
Thanks to every business and resident that  

participated in our Open House on July 11. You were  

engaged, came to the table with your concerns, but 
also had suggestions on how we can move forward on 

the proposed Zoning Bylaw. It was great to see  

everyone eager to give us constructive feedback! 

 

We will be having another Public Hearing for the  

proposed Zoning Bylaw on August 8th at 7 PM at the  

Community Hall. Please join us and let us know if your 
feedback over the last few weeks was 

 interpreted correctly.  

 

Improving a community comes with hiccups, but when 
we listen to each other, we learn. This is just the start. 
Our hope is that the conversations we've begun will 

continue into the next term.  

 

Thank you everyone! 

Gaby Wickstrom 

Extra Garbage Bins 
 

The Town has provided 2 extra garbage bins for 
Port McNeill residents to drop off any extra  
garbage you may have to help 
keep the Bears away. The bin is 
located at the top of Tower 
Street by the Public Works Yard. 
Please keep area clean  
by not leaving garbage  
outside of bins. 

Town of Port McNeill Garbage Pick-up 
 

As a reminder, garbage receptacles 
must have a secure cover or lid and 
must not exceed seventy (70) liters or 
more than 25 kg. (55 lbs.)  

 

 
Cart tippers (as shown to the right) 
cannot be used due to their oversized 
capacity. NOT ALLOWED 

mailto:reception@portmcneill.ca


North Island Music Festival 
August 27 at Centennial Ball Field 

1:00pm to 10:30pm 
Tickets are $30 and  
are available at  
www.northislandmusicfest.ca  
Kids12 and under are free. 
Kids zone will have a bouncy 
house, games, face painting, 
and ,much more!  
Food and Craft Vendors will  
be on site.  

 

August Tide Predictions  

2022 Annual Orca Fest Ball Tournament 
The Orca Fest Ball Tournament is back!  

 

August 19-21, 2022. 

There will be a Raffle  

Table, 50/50, Home Run  

Derby, Beer Gardens, and 
Food Trucks. 

 

Come cheer on your home 
teams!  

 

  

 


